
 

 

 

Notice of Relocation and Services Restructuring of  

Hang Seng Bank (China) Limited Taojin Road Sub-branch 

Dear Customers, 

Thank you for your trust and support to Hang Seng (China) Limited Taojin Road Sub-

branch (hereinafter to be referred as our branch). 

 

Due to business restructuring, our branch plans to move on 17 July 2017 and will be 

relocated in Unit 101，No.5，Xintiandi Street, Yuexiu District, Guangzhou, China and 

it will be renamed as Hang Seng Bank (China) Limited Guangzhou Yue Xiu Sub-branch.  

All the services will be provided except cash business from now on. 

 

We will provide you prestige banking service as before, and sincerely welcome your 

visit.  

 

We apologize for any inconvenience that may be caused. 

 

Should you have any queries, please contact us at 020-38110700 or our customer service 

hotline 8008 30 8008 / 4008 30 8008.  

 

Hang Seng Bank (China) Limited 

Guangzhou Taojin Road Sub-branch 

 

 

 

 

                                                      

 

 

 

 

                 

 


